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Dear Partners and Friends,                                           
Happy Thanksgiving

In November, it is a national holiday of 
our nation where we give thanksgiving unto 
God for his blessings and prosperity. In the 
beginning, the Pilgrims were thankful for 
making the voyage across the ocean and 
celebrated with the Indians giving thanks to 
God for His blessings, bounty, and survival 
in a new land.

No matter what the issues of life are, 
it is beneficial for our heart to focus on 
Jesus when we express gratitude with 
thanksgiving. The ability to see the goodness 
of God in the land of the living requires us 
to magnify the good in our life. 

Psalms 100:4 NKJV

Enter into His gates with thanksgiving, 
And into His courts with praise. Be 
thankful to Him and bless His name. 

A Thankful Heart: 
A phone message from one of our 
Partners
Hello,
I just wanted to say thank you. Cecil 
prayed with me the other day when 
I phoned from Britain. I just wanted 
to say it was so helpful and just want 
to thank you, guys! Still moving on in 
getting to grips with it all. It certainly 
had a great impact. Thank you very 
much! God Bless! 

A Healing Report:
A lady here in the US, reported back 
that I had prayed for her 4 month old 
baby who had a rare disease and was 
needing a liver & kidney transplant.
After prayer the baby is totally healed 
and the doctors can not even find any 
evidence of the problem in the baby’s 
body.
Praise God for His goodness through 
Jesus Christ  

Ministry Office Update:
In the last four months, we have spent 

more quality time here at our ministry. We 
have been in the process of establishing a 
firm foundation in the area of administration 
that I believe will prepare us for future 
ministry growth. We are very grateful for 
all the assistance and encouragement we 
have received. Thank you!     

New Book: Issues of the Heart
I am excited at the potential of this new 

book. We have just received our first draft 
of this book even as this newsletter is being 

Enter into His gates with 
thanksgiving, And into 
His courts with praise. 
Be thankful to Him and 
bless His name.

Psalms 100:4 NKJV



written and we hope to see our first physical 
copies in December or at the beginning of 
January 2020. 

 I believe this book will minister life and 
bring freedom to many people who have 
experienced the kind of issues of life that 
have held them in bondage. The kind of 
issues that made them feel that they would 
never go away; as if they had some kind of 
power over them. 

 I also believe that this book will bring 
more believers into the peace of God as 
these truths are established within their 
heart bringing them a new way of relating 
to life. 

Introduction: Issues of the Heart
In this book, I’m talking about the kind 

of judging that binds us to life’s problems.  
It’s the kind of judging that’s from a human 
perspective.  It’s a kind of judging where 
we reach out and take hold of our problems 
according to what we believe about them.  

I will explain all of this in detail, and 
show you how to use Scripture to address, 
settle, and mend the Issues of the Heart.

Life’s problems are always speaking to us.  
It doesn’t matter whether they are relational, 
financial, or even physical problems; they 
influence our heart.  Whatever challenges 
we face, the Scripture says, “Many are the 
afflictions of the righteous, but the LORD 
delivers him out of them all.” (Psalm 34:19)

As you read this book, seek the Lord, 
and meditate on the truth of God’s Word. It 
will deliver you from any bondage in your 
heart, and enable you to walk in freedom.

It was for freedom that Christ has set us 
free! 

Overseas Ministry:
We are moving forward with preparations 

for the 2020 January and February overseas 
ministry in Scotland, Ireland, England and 
Hungary at Healing is Here conferences, 
churches and Bible colleges. 

For those who would like to give toward 
this opportunity for changed lives in Europe 

the total cost for our flights are $2,512.61 
and a total of $759.31 for our hotels.

It is such a blessing for us when we go 
to minister and see people of all ages and 
nationalities experience the presence of 
God, His love and faithfulness in each of 
their lives. 

We have been to England, Ireland, 
Scotland and Europe many times and have 
many friends there. Now we will be going 
into Hungary for the first time. We are 
excited to be able to share the love of God 
with them too!

For those who would like to help us with 
the expenses of the trip, we are believing 
to have the expenses paid in full before the 
beginning of the trip in January.

Lisa and I, will be ministering this month 
in South Carolina and North Carolina in 
churches as well as a bible college before 
returning to Colorado in time for the 
Thanksgiving holiday. We are very grateful 
to you our friends and partners of this 
ministry as together we are seeing lives 
changed. We believe that our partners are 
greatly prospering in spirit, soul, and body 
as you experience an increase in the seed 
you have sown multiplying and increase 
in the fruits of your righteousness. God’s 
richest blessings in Christ are already yours. 
Believe and establish this truth in your heart 
and have an open heart to receive all that 
God has given you in Christ Jesus.   

Happy Thanksgiving!

End of the Year Giving:
Through your generous support this year, 

we have been able to go and touch many lives 
in the United States and around the world. 
Thank You! For those of you who would like 
to give a 2019 end of the year donation, your 
envelope needs to be postmark in 2019 or 
given through our website by December 31, 
2019. www.clpmi.org Thank You


